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MAYOR SCHNEIDER ATENDS FERGUSON-FLORISSANT SCHOOL D ISTRICT’S LOW 
ROPES COURSE CELEBRATION AT LITTLE CREEK NATURE ARE A 

 

 
Pictured (l-r) Ferguson-Florissant School District’s Superintendent Dr. Joseph Davis, two students that 
participated in the Low Ropes Course celebration and Mayor Schneider 

 
 
On Thursday, November 9 Mayor Schneider was invited to attend the Ferguson-Florissant School 
District’s Low Ropes Course celebration.  The course at Little Creek Nature Area, was designed 
thanks to funding from a Missouri Foundation for Health grant.  The course is in line with the district's 
Healthy Schools, Healthy Community initiative.  The Low Ropes Course will be used as a source for 
physical fitness and to promote collaboration, team building and problem-solving activities between 
staff, students and members of the community who visit Little Creek. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Phone (314) 921-5700                               Emergency 9-1-1                                      Fax (314) 921-7111       


